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‘When I am afraid, I will put my trust in you.’ Psalm 56.3 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Next week the children will be: 

Reception will be looking forward to a visit from the firefighters. 

Year 1 will be rhyming with rhinos and counting with Monty the Monkey. 

Year 2 will be exploring Scotland and going in search of Nessy! 

Year 3 will be budding scientists investigating light. 

Year 4 will be learning to march like a Roman legionary and obeying Latin commands. 

Year 5 will be brilliant, budding poets 

Year 6 will be writing, composing and performing multi-part Tudor songs! 

 

DATES FOR THE YEAR 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th October HALF TERM 

Monday 4th November – Tempest Individual 

Photographs 

Wednesday 13th November – Nasal Flu Immunisation 

Friday 29th November – Christmas Fayre 3.15 – 4.30 

Wednesday and Thursday 11th & 12th December – 

Christmas Productions 

Tuesday 17th December – KS2 Christingle Service at St 

Stephen’s Church 6.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December – School Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20th December – break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January – School re-opens 

Friday 10th January – Children’s Disco 

Friday 31st January – Quiz Evening (Adults) 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 

Please do make a note of these dates. 

 

Thank you so much for all your donations 

for the Saltash Foodbank. Our Harvest 

Festival Service in St Stephen’s Church was 

wonderful – thank you to the children for 

leading the worship so beautifully. Look 

how much food we collected! We always 

have a basket for non-perishable food for 

the foodbank in the front entrance should 

you wish to donate to the foodbank. 

 

 

 
 

Year 4 have continued to learn so much 

about the Romans both as homework 

and in school. Their weaving is beautiful. 



 

 

 

Last week the Air Ambulance staff visited 

school and told all the children about 

some of the work they do and how they 

help people. I however got it all wrong 

when I said a Yellow and Green Day 

would take place on Friday 18th October. 

It will in fact be a YELLOW and RED Day!! 

 

It was lovely talking to Aya who is currently in Japan. 

It felt like she was in the classroom with us! We can’t 

wait to hear about her travels when she returns.  

 

Homework is such fun when it involves baking a 

SPACE CAKE. The children have been really 

creative and it is not often that you can say 

homework was delicious!!! Thank you parents for all 

your culinary support. 

  

 
 

Year 5 created the 

most beautiful 

constellation 

pictures in art. They 

would not be amiss 

in any art gallery. 

Well done. 

 

 

Food allergies 

There are a number of children who have 

various food allergies in school and it is 

important that we make the environment 

as safe as possible for them. Please can 

we ask that children refrain from bring nuts 

or peanut butter (including bars) into 

school for lunch. Your help with this would 

be much appreciated. Many thanks. 


